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5

th
 January 2023 

 
Chuig gach ball de Dhúiche Bardais an Inbhir Mhóir 
 
To the Cathaoirleach & Each Member of Arklow Municipal District  
 
The January Ordinary meeting of Arklow Municipal District will be held in “The McElheron  
Chamber”, Arklow Municipal District Offices, Castle Park, Arklow,  Co. Wicklow on  
Wednesday 11

th
 January commencing at 3.30 pm to consider the Agenda listed  hereunder.  

 
Should you be unable to attend please contact Claire Lawless at 0402 – 42700 or by e-mail at 
clawless@wicklowcoco.ie  
 
Mise le meas, 
 
  
Claire Lawless 
______________________________________ 
Claire Lawless 
District Administrator  

 
CLÁR  GNÓ 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Votes of Sympathy  
 
2. Confirmation of Minutes 

 
 Ordinary Meeting of the Municipal District of Arklow dated 14th December 

(copy attached) 
 

3. Matters Arising 
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4. Consideration of Reports and Recommendations 
 

 District Engineers Report 

5. Business prescribed by Statute, Standing Orders or Resolutions of the 
Municipal District Members 

 

6. Other business set forth in the Notice convening the meeting 
 

 

7.  Notice of Motion/s 
 

(a) To consider the Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr Sylvester Bourke 
Received on 26/10/2022. 
 
“That the council repair and renew the footpath at number 3 and 4 St. 
Mary's Crescent, Barndarrig.  This is to prevent flooding of the back yards of 
these properties”.   
 

(b) To consider the Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr Pat Kennedy, Cllr Pat 
Fitzgerald Received on 5/12/22 

 

“That Arklow Municipal District look at providing funding for a further two bus 

shelters, one for the village of Aughrim and one for the village of Annacurra. 

This will bring to completion the number of bus shelters required for these two 

villages”. 

(c) To consider the Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr Pat Kennedy 

Received on 5/12/22 
 

“That the kerbing along the footpath leading to The Birches housing estate in 

Ballinaclash, in the interest of public safety, be re-aligned at both ends and that 

we also provide funding for the provision of two park benches to be installed 

alongside the footpath”. 

 
8. Correspondence 
 
9. Any Other Business 


